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Submission Type
I am making a personal submission

Name

First name

Last name

Council name
{Empty}

Council email
{Empty}

I would like my submission to remain confidential
Yes

Info

Email

Suburb/Town & Postcode
Rozelle

Submission file
{Empty}

Submission
Reopening the Glebe Island bridge to be an active walking/cycle route would be fantastic.
Much safer, easier, quieter and pleasant than the Anzac Bridge route

I agree to the above statement
Yes
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